This is Yui, from Conductive Music - remember us? I came in and did a workshop with Year 5’s back in January which I believe they thoroughly enjoyed. I hope that you, family, friends, colleagues and students are all safe and healthy. 
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We have shifted all our workshops online, so that all students, both from home and school, can take part in them. We would like to offer you a follow-up workshop opportunity, and extend the invitation throughout your school.

We are supporting these live sessions by publishing tutorials twice a week, as well as YouTube videos.

Attached, a detailed brochure with a week's worth of workshops, divided by Year group and even including a CPD for you and colleagues. We will start on April 27th, can you join us?

From school, could you or a colleague click on the link, so that key worker children can follow? From home pupils and adults alike can use a phone, tablet or laptop. Everything is free, and we've thoroughly thought through safeguarding (see brochure).

We need your help in reaching out to the students and their families, so they do not miss out on learning, during these very long months away from school. Could you help us by sharing the brochure with the young people and your colleagues, perhaps through newsletter or class Dojo or equivalent?

The invitation is now extended to all students in the school.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch, should you have any questions or need tech support for joining.

Thanks again and stay safe,
Yui and the Conductive Music team

--
Workshop leader(Conductive music CIC)
Japanese Traditional Music player (Shamisen) 長唄三味線
Dr.Yui SHIKAKURA     鹿倉由衣　博士(学術）
yui@conductivemusic.uk
yuita1022@gmail.com

